
HOW TO WRITE A PROFESSIONAL REFERENCE LETTER FOR A

COWORKER

How to write a letter of recommendation for a co-worker, what to include in the letter, tips for giving a great job
recommendation, and an example.

First, you need to have a conversation with your colleague, and ask them the following questions: To Whom
Should I Address This Letter? Begin with your name, title, company, address, phone and email information.
Try to tell a story that makes the potential employer feel like they are getting to know the candidate better.
Your co-worker might tell you, for example, that she'd prefer you not mention her stint in marketing for this
editorial job, or that she has 15 years of experience if she's hoping not to appear overqualified. I would highly
recommend Jim for any position he chooses to pursue. Use one or two sentences to give context to each of
your examples. Your former employee or colleague may be asked about the examples you provided. If you are
emailing the reference rather than typing a letter, the Subject Line of the email message should contain the
name of the person you are providing the reference for. You remember the billboards everyone was talking
about this summer. If you have nothing but positive things to say, however, observing a few guidelines can
help you write the best possible letter of recommendation, and help your co-worker get the job. I have no
doubt she will make a strong addition to your team. It's better just to say no. She was the first to take
advantage of the knowledge these meetups offered and implemented it in her own work. Don't try to show off
everything your co-worker has ever done. The good news is that every passing year gives us new projects and
skills to add to our resume; the bad news is that after enough time, it's easy to lose the signal in the noise.
Written by Matthew Kerr Matthew Kerr is a career adviser at Resume Genius, where he reinvigorates client's
careers and saves resumes from the trash heap. Think about specific experiences you had with that person.
Leia is a delight to work with â€” a team player with a positive, can-do attitude all the way. If you have
information about the job or program the employee is applying to, tailor your letter to reflect specific
requirements. His career expertise has been quoted on countless publications across the web, including As an
employee, Leia was always reliable and resourceful. Things to Focus on: Keep it short and sweet. If you're in
this position, learn how to decline a request for using this reference graciously. Include your full name with
your title and contact information in your signature, so that potential employers can easily get in touch if they
would like more information or clarification. An example was when she suggested we create a regular internal
meetup where more senior employees could answer questions from other employees about their work. Anyone
who's ever written a resume or a cover letter has seen enough advice about verbs and keywords to last them
the rest of their natural life, but there's a reason career experts go on and on about these action words. Make
sure to have an initial discussion of your qualifications, competencies, and other expertise in the industry. The
first is written as a business letter and would be mailed or sent as an attachment which could be printed for an
employee file. Be flexible. If you feel that you can give the person a glowing reference, you should. If you
don't feel that you can give a strong endorsement, here's how to turn down a request for a reference. The
following are examples of professional reference letters written for an employee who is job seeking. This letter
can be helpful during the job application process, whether the employee is moving to a position in a different
division of the same company or to an entirely new employer. I remember one instance in particular when she
accidentally bumped into an angry man who subsequently began spouting curses at her. No matter how much
you want to help your current or former co-worker, recommending them when you're not enthusiastic about
their skills won't help them. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. You may also see
employment recommendation templates. Grammatically Correct, Perfectly Spelled Writing Your praise won't
do your co-worker much good if you appear to be less than on-the-ball yourself. Ultimately, the company
that's considering your co-worker wants to know what he or she will do for them. You may also see letter of
recommendation for students. That's a lot better than just having something nice to say.


